The Newsletter for St. Cyprian's Church, Lenzie 5th December 2021

The Link

We have worship in church and online at 10.30am.

The service will be streamed on Zoom.

How to get into the streamed service is circulated by E.mail during the week, and is also posted on our website and other social media sites.

Hymns this Sunday are From "Hymns Ancient and Modern": 143, 29, 177, 26

At Communion: 30.

<><><><><><>

At 9.15am we have a "said" Eucharist

On Thursday mornings we have a Eucharist at 10.00am, to which everyone is welcome.

<><><><><><><><>

If you would like to get something into the Link please let our Rector Les Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday evenings.

Through these difficult times we are keen that people don't feel isolated or in need. If you need help, or simply want to chat feel just phone the Rector at any time on 0141 776 3866.

Today - 5th December – is our Annual General Meeting at midday after our morning service. Everyone is welcome to stay for the AGM.

Sunday 5th December

Anglican: The Anglican Church of Burundi

Diocesan: Holy Trinity Ayr (Martyn Trembath): St. Oswald's, Maybole, (Jim Green, Liz Crumlish);

6th: Porvoo Link: The Evangelical Lutheran Church of Lithuania. 7th: "Woman's Aid" helping those affected by domestic abuse.

8th: St. Cyprian's Mother's Union.

9th: The National Meningitis Trust.

10th: Success of the 16 days of Activism against gender-based violence which ends today.

11th: Those affected by visual and/or aural impairment.

<><><><><><>

Please pray for these people: Bill Fergus; Barry Fergus; Barbara Fairlee, Rosa Revell and her sister; Shaunda Day, Justina Oguogu; Kennedy Fraser; Duncan and Shona Naysmith; Jean McLean and her mother; Jean Dick, Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Karen Rose; and those whose names are in the "Prayer Book" at the back of church.

Christmas Fair......

If you are reading this before or on the 4th December – please come along, support, take part, invite family and friends.....

If you are reading this AFTER the 4th, then can I thank everyone for all their hard work, which made it a very special day!!!!!

(I'm writing this before, so have assumed that it has been a great day!)

Saturday 11th December is the Diocesan Advent Quiet day, being herld on zoom, running from 10am – 1pm. Everyoner is welcome to join us. If you want to come along just E.mail the Rector (who is part of the organising group) and he will give you the zoom access codes.

We normally have an Advent Activity each week in the run up to Christmas. This year I have something in mind - I want to suggest that we have our activity from 11 - 12 on a Thursday after our communion service.

The sessions are based on the Sunday themes: Hope–Peace–Joy–Love. So we will be meeting on Thursdays 9th (Peace), 16th (Joy) and 23rd December (Love).

Everyone is welcome to come along – I'm sure you will enjoy our activity. It's difficult to describe, but will be a lot of fun. Go on – take a risk and come along!!!